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Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) Request – 200205017
Thank you for your request in which you asked for the following information from the Ministry of Justice (MoJ):  

I would like to make a Freedom of Information request for the following question: How many people are currently imprisoned for failure to pay the TV Licence Fee? What is the average sentence of those in prison for this offence? What is the longest sentence currently being served for this offence?
Your request has been handled under the FOIA.

In answer to the information you have requested, as at 31 December 2019 (the latest data available) there were no people imprisoned for failure to pay Television license fees or for non-paying court fines relating to non-payment of Television license fees. 
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